
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	

	

	

	

This	study	is	sponsored	and	monitored	by	the	Palo	Alto	University	IRB.	The	research	team	includes	Dr.	Wendy	

Packman	and	Paige	Naylor.	

	
	

New Online Research Opportunity for Children with 
Noonan Syndrome 

	

Participate	in	one	of	the	first	studies	looking	at	the	relationship	between	quality	of	life,	

behavior,	and	social	cognition	in	Noonan	syndrome!	

	

Study	Includes:	

• Parent	online	survey	(~1hr)	

• Child	online	survey	&	assessment	(~1	hr)	

• Parent	phone	survey	(~30	minutes)	

	

Who	can	participate?	

• Any	child	with	a	Noonan	syndrome	diagnosis	and	

their	family	

• Ages	8-18	

• English-speaking		

	
Additional	Information	

• Families	from	outside	the	US	are	welcome	to	participate!	

• For	children	with	limited	reading	levels,	families	may	choose	for	only	parents	to	

participate.	

• For	families	with	limited	internet	access,	we	are	happy	to	mail	paper	surveys.	

	

Questions	or	want	to	get	started?	Email	Paige	Naylor	at	

rasopathies.pau@gmail.com	or	call	(504)	881-3925.	

	

Be	entered	to	win	a	$20	or	$50	Visa	gift	card	for	completing	the	study!	


